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Cathedral of Saint Matthew the Apostle 
“Coming Home” ~ Did We Listen? 

In honor of Black History Month February 2020 

 

Movie Screening & Discussion 
The Social Justice Committee invites all to celebrate Black History Month  

with a screening of the 2011 documentary, “If Only We Had Listened,”  

A miraculous apparition. A terrifying prophecy.  

According to several children, God sent a messenger to Kibeho, Rwanda to warn them about an 

impending disaster, but few heeded the warning. 

 

Sunday 
February 16, 2020 

2:00pm ~ 4:30pm 
 

Open Prayer &  

Movie Screening   

“If Only We Had 

Listened” (65 Minutes) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Refreshments will be 

served during the event 
 

4:00pm ~ 4:30pm 

Open Discussion 

And 

Closing Prayer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

2:00pm ~ 2:30pm 

Praying of the 

Seven Sorrows Rosary 
Please bring your 

7 Sorrows Rosaries 

 

 


